
 Dade County Bands 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 The DCHS Band will be traveling to Ringgold High School to perform for their Large 
 Group Performance Evaluation concert festival on March 30th.  This festival is a chance for our 
 students to perform for a panel of judges that will score them on many different criteria and give 
 a constructive critique of their performance. This is a fantastic experience getting to perform in 
 another location and to receive feedback from other instructors. 

 The students will meet in the band room at 10:15 a.m. and load the bus immediately. We 
 will stop and eat on the way.  Students need at least $15 for their lunch. We will return before 
 the end of the school day. 

 Students must wear their concert black attire for the event  .  Please have them come 
 already dressed to school.  They will not have time to change before we depart.  If you have any 
 questions, please contact us. 

 Thank you, 

 Chris Chance  Heather Chance 

 Director of Bands  Assistant Director 

 Please fill out and return the bottom portion no later than Friday, March 17th  .  Students 
 not returning this portion will not be allowed to travel with us and will remain at school. If there is 
 an issue with your child attending, please contact the Directors ASAP. 

 I give my child, _________________________________, permission to travel with the Dade 
 County Band to Ringgold High School for concert festival. 

 _______________________________  _______________________________ 

 (Parent Name)  (Parent Signature) 

 _______________________________ 
 (Emergency Contact Number) 


